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Sensys Gatso Australia receives purchase order 
worth SEK 52 million 
 
Sensys Gatso Group, a global leader in traffic safety solutions, through its subsidiary Sensys Gatso 
Australia, has received an additional Purchase order to the value of AUD 8 million, corresponding to SEK 
52 million for the supply of mobile camera systems to the Victorian Government. 
 
This order is for additional mobile camera systems to expand the road safety program and is in addition to the 
quantities ordered in July 2018 and March 2019. The supply of mobile camera systems to the value of AUD 8 
million is expected to be completed by early 2021. 
 
Sensys Gatso Australia's Managing Director Enzo Dri comments: "A focus on supporting the State's road safety 
objectives using a collaborative approach to design and deploy the mobile enforcement solution has lead to an 
expansion of the systems to be enforcing in the field. The solution has become an enabler to the State's 
objective to deter speeding via an 'anywhere, anytime' operational model deployed across the entire road 
network". 
 
For further information: 
Ivo Mönnink, CEO 
Sensys Gatso Group AB 
E investors@sensysgatso.com 
 

This information is information that Sensys Gatso Group AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU 
Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact 
person, at 08.30 on December 12, 2019. 
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